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Thank you, Chair Fahey, Vice-Chair Breese-Iverson, Vice-Chair Kropf, and 

representatives for allowing me to submit testify today. 

 

I find it frightening that under the current political turmoil our US Constitution could be 

modified to reflect extreme positions on voting and civil rights. Please support the 

rescinding of Oregon's pending Article V petitions. They are no longer applicable but 

may be used to promote a Constitutional Convention that is unnecessary.  

 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Conway 

Astroia, OR 


